
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Our local Parents Day Celebration 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
July 13, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Tomorrow, July 14th is our local Parents Day Celebration. Although, the national holiday will be on July 

28th this year. I hope you will join us together with our "Excellence in Parenting" nominees for this year. 

The program will begin at 3:00 pm followed by a Barbecue picnic in the Windermere property grounds. I 

will again send out the invitation flyer in a separate email. 

 

Also, the sermon for tomorrow's Sunday Service will be given by our itinerary worker (new title but same 

work) Rev. David Ryan. He will share on the topic "Hearing God". Lately, it is a rare occasion to have 

him here in Seattle so don't miss out in this opportunity. We will also have great music from our band. 

And to provide us some sweet treats, Lanyoung Beresford is doing a Bake Sale. So make sure to bring 

some cash to support her. She will be joining the Heavenly USA program for her 2nd year in GPA. 

 

Next week will be our Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service with Mrs. Korie Faris. 

 

Let us continue to pray and offer devotion in our Cheon Shim Won. Join us in our morning devotional 

prayer and evening night vigil prayer. 

 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents love and blessings be with you all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@gmail.com 

 

 

 


